Friday 3rd July 2020
Good Morning Oaks

Today, schools received guidance on reopening for all children in September. |
am hoping that, by the end of the summer break, we will be able to welcome
all of our children back to school.

Your teachers are very proud of you for managing to keep your home-learning
going so well for so long. We know that it hasn’t been easy and we also know
how hard you (and your parents) have worked. Thank you for all your efforts

and thank you for all the pieces of work that you have sent in. We are always

thrilled to receive them.

Here are your activities for today and enjoy the weekend.

PE (Morning Mile or other activity)
Reading for 20 minutes — VERY IMPORTANT!
English

Today is another skills lesson and there is a reading comprehension for Y4. See
the instructions from Ms Pickard.

Maths
Ms Pickard and Miss Bamber have set maths tasks for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6.
Art

See Miss Bamber’s instructions for this week’s art activities.

Miss Bamber



